
4th October 2018 

 

 

To: Parents of pupils in years 9 - 11 

 

 

Dear Parents 

RSC's ‘Romeo & Juliet’ Nottingham Theatre Royal 
           Tuesday 19th February - Saturday 23rdFebruary 2019 

 

I write to inform you of a forthcoming Royal Shakespeare Company production of ‘Romeo and Juliet’ which would 

be of interest to pupils in years 9-11. Students study ‘Romeo and Juliet’ as part of their English Literature IGCSE. 

Year 11 will have completed their coursework essays by this date; however years 9 and 10 will be doing their 

coursework during their year 11 studies. Experiencing a live production of the play would be greatly beneficial to 

the students and also enjoyable too. 

As the above dates fall in our half term perhaps students might like to arrange for a group of friends to go 

together or you might like to take your child yourself. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Jennifer Thornton 

Head of English 

 

 

 

 

 


